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September 6, 2021 
 

Notification for All NCCPL Clients 

Enhancing Information Security on NCCPL Business Applications 

Dear All, 

National Clearing Company of Pakistan Limited (NCCPL) is enhancing information security on all 

NCCPL business services to protect customer’s data and ensure service reliability. 

For this purpose, we are implementing latest information security tools which will help us in 

mitigating risks.  

In this context, we require following support from your side:  

 All client’s needs to share their website (Online Account opening) static IP(s) with NCCPL by 

15th September 2021.  

 The existing Account Opening Service URL (uis.nccpl.com.pk:8502) is now being changed to 

(onlineacc.nccpl.com.pk:2053). Furthermore, both URL’s (Online account opening) will be 

accessible till 15th September 2021 in parallel. After that onlineacc.nccpl.pk:2053 will only be 

accessible. All clients are requested to make necessary configuration changes at their end. 

Your usual support and co-operation is requested to ensure smooth execution of the process. 

 

For any further queries or concerns, please feel free to contact the Customer Support Department at 

UAN 021-111-111-622.  
 

   Regards, 

 

   __________Sd___________    

   Adnan Akhtar 

   Senior Manager – CSS 
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